Plans to instal pavements on both sides of Sant Francesc thoroughfare
Saturday, 25 November 2017 13:30

Next week the Formentera Council's Office of Infrastructure and Mobility will oversee upgrades
on carrer de Sant Joan in Sant Francesc. The work, expected to last one week, will equip the
local arterial with pavements to accommodate pedestrian traffic.

Crews will instal a mounted pavement on the east side of the road, which will ultimately connect
avinguda Porto-salé and carrer d'lsidor Macabich. Infrastructure and mobility secretary Rafael
Gonzélez says the challenge is to “improve pedestrian safety on a road that currently lacks
pavements”.

The new pavement means that vehicle traffic along carrer de Sant Joan, currently a two-way
street, will become exclusively north to south. Motorists can access carrer Sant Joan from
avinguda Vuit d'Agost; to exit it they must use carrer d'lsidor Macabich. The flow of traffic on
nearby arterials will not be affected.

The upgrades followed requests from locals and a related deal struck in a plenary assembly of
the Formentera Council.




